
We would be delighted for you to join us at our �rst HR Networking Breakfast event on 30 April

2024. We intend to have regular roundtable discussions on employment law issues impacting our

HR colleagues on a day-to-day basis.

This �rst discussion will focus on developments on retirement ages in Ireland and provide an

update on recent legislative changes across employment law.

To reserve your place, please RSVP to Gareth Ryan  along with any questions you may have.

Kind regards,
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